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DATA PROTECTION IMPACT ASSESSMENT FOR 
THE NIECR 
 
 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I am seeking access to the DPIA 
conducted for the Northern Ireland Electronic Care Record and / or the 
Electronic Health Care Record system in operation at your hospital. 
 
When the Northern Ireland Electronic Care Record (NIECR) was implemented in 
2013, there was no requirement for a DPIA to be completed.  This would have been 
mandatory for new systems when the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 
legislation came out in 2018. 
 
If you require further information concerning this, please contact the Business 
Services Organisation (see link below). 
 
Freedom of Information - Business Services Organisation (BSO) Website (hscni.net)  
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